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Daily Bulletin 

 
Today in History – 1952 American actor Humphrey Bogart, who played a series of tough, poker-

faced heroes, wins an Oscar for Best Actor in the African Queen. 

 

 
Monday March 20, 2107 

Schedule: Day 1 

 

NHS SENIORS   

The last NHS meeting has been rescheduled to 3/28/17(*new date)- 7:15 am in P31. 
$20 dues will be collected at that time.(Checks made out to FWHS) Dues go towards membership pins, honor stoles 

and scholarships. 

See Dr. Gloria in P31 prior to the meeting with any conflicts. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR ALL 10TH GRADE STUDENTS AND THEIR PARENTS: 
The Connecticut Academic Performance Test (CAPT) in science will be given to all sophomores during the last 

week of March, from the 28th-30th. Each student will be scheduled for one, two-period session to complete the test 

during this window. Demonstrated proficiency on this test is a graduation requirement of the Fairfield Board of 

Education. Students will be taking the CAPT on a computer in one of our computer labs. Science teachers are 

providing students with practice materials that will familiarize them with the format of the test and will remind 

students of the content that will be covered on the test. Students should contact their science teacher or school 

counselor with any questions. 

 

CLASS OF 2019 T-SHIRTS 

The class of 2019 is selling long sleeve t-shirts from now until March 27th. T-shirts are $15.00 each and order 

forms were handed out in Homeroom and can be returned to Mrs. Searles in P29 or Mrs. Jurkiewicz in T2. 
 

COURSE SELECTION 
It’s course selection time. All students have received their Program of Studies, course selection sheets, and attended 

assemblies to review the process and timeline. Students need to complete their course selection sheets, obtain 

teacher signatures, review the information with their parents, and then enter their requests into Infinite Campus. 

Students now need to return their signed forms (including parent signature) to their school counselor immediately, 

Students should also schedule an appointment with their school counselor to review their course selections. If you 

have any questions, please call your school counselor. 

 

CLUB PHOTOS 

Club photos for the yearbook will be taking place on March 29 in the large gym during Activity Period and pd. 3. 
 

GOVERNOR SEEKS STUDENTS TO SERVE ON STATE BOARD OF ED 
The Connecticut State Board of Education is now accepting applications from Grade 11 students who are interested 

in serving as members of the state board of education for the 2017-2018 year. Two students, who will be appointed 

by the governor, will serve a one-year term, beginning July 1. Please see Mr. Ebling if you are interested in 

applying.   Thank you. 



HOMEWORK HELP 
The program will run from 2:15pm-3:45pm on Monday, Wednesday, and Thursdays in the Library Laptop Lab. 

Students can receive extra help or support, or just access a quiet environment for work completion. 

 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
Parents need to bring a lease or mortgage statement or property deed AND a current utility bill to Central Office at 

501 King’s Highway East in order to process their change of address. PLEASE CALL 203-255-8398 TO MAKE 

AN APPOINTMENT. 

 

 

School Counseling and Career Center News 
 

SAT Test Dates 2016 – 2017 
Date Location Regular Registration   Late Registration Online Late Registration Paper 

Mar. 11 FWHS* Feb. 10 Feb. 28 ** Feb. 21 ** 

May 6 FWHS & FLHS * Apr. 7 Apr. 25 ** Apr. 18 ** 

Jun. 3 FWHS & FLHS * May 9 May 24 ** May 16 ** 

*Be sure to register early at www.sat.org/register . Seats are assigned by College Board on afirst- 
come, first-served basis and are not guaranteed to Fairfield students. 

  **Late fee required   

 

 
  ACT Test Dates 2016 - 2017  

Date Location Regular Registration Late Registration Photo Upload Deadline 
     

Apr. 8 FWHS* Mar. 3 Mar. 4 – 17** Mar. 31 
Jun. 10 --------- May 5 May 6 – 19 ** Jun. 2 

 

*Be sure to register early at www.actstudent.org .  Seats are assigned by ACT on a first-come,first- 
  served basis and are not guaranteed to Fairfield students.   

**Late fee required 
 

 

 

ZUMBA CLASSES ARE STILL EVERY THURSDAY!!!!! 
2:30-3:30 in t he Teachers’ Café (wint er locat ion)  

 

The class features cardio routines, as well as arm and abdominal toning 
routines. 

 
Come move and sweat to the music as we kick off the school year!  Thanks for your support! 

SPREAD THE WORD: FREE FOR ALL STAFF AND STUDENTS, come when you can. 
 

DONT FORGET YOUR SNEAKERS AND WATER BOTTLE! 

http://www.sat.org/register
http://www.actstudent.org/


Athletics 

 
GIRLS TENNIS 
All girls interested in trying out for the tennis team must register online and have current physicals in the nurse's 

office. Tryouts begin on Saturday, March 18th from 10-1 beginning on the Blake courts ( behind the cafeteria ). 

Please dress warm, bring water, and your own tennis racket. 

Girls interested in trying out for the team will continue to meet for conditioning in the weight room Tuesday's from 

2:20-3:20, prior to March 18. 

Any questions, please email mjamgochian@Fairfieldschools.org. 

 

   HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES TO:  

Mira Elzanaty, Colleen McCurley, Gabriella Petrone, 

Rylee Valenzuela,  

mailto:mjamgochian@Fairfieldschools.org

